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As CARP Las Vegas team started outreaching on UNLV [University of Las Vegas] campus from 

Monday, August 23rd. Even under extremely hot weather, this year's CARP members who are mostly 

very new to CARP activities courageously went out and introduced the Holy Community and the 

philosophy of Father and Mother Moon. One brother shared: "It was not an easy week. On Thursday 

when we were packing up to leave the campus, I was like 'wait, I want to continue talking to more 

students.' I was a little surprised by the change of my heart." They are planning for another semester 

packed with various events to introduce Divine Principle as well as a wonderful community of young 

adults here in Las Vegas. 

 

On Thursday night, CARP hosted a Bon Voyage dinner for 3 brand new Unificationists who recently 

studied the Divine Principle and now joining the Generation Peace Academy (GPA) program. All CARP 

Las Vegas graduates came to help prepare a nice BBQ dinner and they all encouraged 3 brothers with 

laughter and a genuine heart of care. 

 

 


